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31st March 2023
Dear Parents,

What a busy week we have enjoyed, with Parent Assemblies, Parent Evenings, cake sales and a delightful Easter Assembly, I am sure the pupils are ready for a well-earned rest!

Local Support for the school

Many thanks to Budgens in Porton for donating Creme Eggs to our pupils, it was a very kind gesture and much appreciated!

Coronation Day at Gomeldon Primary School – Friday 5th May

Advance notice that we shall be picnicking at lunchtime and wearing red, white and blue to celebrate this historic occasion.

Parent Consultations

Thank you for joining us to discuss your child’s progress this week, I trust you found the meetings informative.

Ash Class Trip

Ash Class enjoyed a super visit to Beaulieu Motor Museum on Thursday, supporting their topic. The pupils were great and all had a great experience. My thanks to all who helped.

Parent Celebration Assembly

Thank you for joining us to celebrate pupil achievement on Monday, it is always lovely to have a packed hall for an audience for our pupils. Well done to all.

Mini Marathon Reminder

I hope that those of you taking part this year have already begun your training as it is a tough course that suits those up for a challenge!
Reminder

Please may I remind parents not use the school car park area as a pedestrian cut through or for parking. Thank you.

Parking

I remain worried that an accident will occur due to thoughtless parking near the school site. Please do not park opposite the triangle or outside the school but drive on up and use the drop-off system. Thank you.
Dinners
We have a new menu starting after Easter. Please could parents log onto Scopay and make meal choices if you have not already done so. Thank you.

Textile Bank

Our textile bank (at the back of Chestnut Class) is available and we do receive a small amount of commission based on the weight of collection, so if you are having a sort out, please donate clothing, shoes, handbags and belts. Thank you. 
Year 5/6 Transport 
On the newsletter page of the website is a flyer for parents of year 5 pupils with information for consideration regarding transport prior to applying for a secondary school place. There is also a copy of the under 16 application form for parents of current year 6’s. (You may need to cut and paste the link into your web browser).
e-Safety 

The National Crime Agency's CEOP Education team aim to help protect children and young people from online child sexual abuse through their education programmes, providing training, resources and information to professionals working with children, young people and their families.

Please check out their great website with lots of information for keeping children of all ages safe in the digital world.

thinkuknow.co.uk
Dates ahead

See school calendar on the website for dates in the future

Tuesday 18th April – Y3 Swimming starts

21st April - Frozen Friday begins for the Summer 

25th April - 9.30am – (Beech Class) Bee Musical TBC
1st May – Bank Holiday

Friday 5th May – School-based Coronation Day

Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday

9 - 12th May – KS2 Sats week 9

15th May 2.30pm – Ash Class Assembly
18th May 2.30pm – Guitar Assembly TBC
20th May – Mini Marathon Saturday 

25th and May 26th – Bikeability (Y6) 
Have a good Easter,

Paddy Macey and team


